
PASR Venango Minutes of the Executive Board meeting March 7, 2017 at Log Cabin Restaurant 

 

The first executive board meeting began promptly at 10:30 AM at the Log Cabin Restaurant in Seneca, 

PA.  Present was President and SSMHF chair Diana Fesenmyer, Vice President and Member Benefits 

chair Sue Seidle, Treasurer and Web Coordinator John Kolojejchick, Secretary and PR chair Linda 

Beichner, and Educational Support chair Julie Krupa.  The 2017-2018 calendar was distributed and 

everyone was reminded it is a work in progress.   

 

PASR Venango will be hosted the Region 9 meeting at Crosscreek Resort on May 17, 2017. 

John and Evelyn Kolojejchick will serve as greeters from 8:30 to 10:45 AM  All reservations will come to 

President Fesenmyer.  We are hoping Ken Nelson and Darrel Smith will be our greeters from 10:30 to 

11:30 AM outside the Emerald Room.  Linda Beichner is willing to step in  and help if they cannot. 

 

The 2017 Goal for PASR  were distributed.  A discussion about meeting each goal  proceeded.  It was 

suggested that President Fesenmyer attend the PSERS workshop in the Spring and distribute PASR 

magazines to meet the one goal not met yet.   

 

Five of six of the Spring  newsletter pages were distributed for proofreading.  Suggested was a sixth page 

be used for a legislative report.  An article will be placed in the Derrick to announce our first meeting of 

the year on April 21, 2017 at Hoss's Restaurant.  No reservations will be required since we will order 

from the menu.   

 

RECREO events need to be added to our calendar and newsletter.  Sue Seidle wanted to add the Senior 

Page website for all members to use to identify discounts at larger restaurant chains outside Venango 

County.   

 

John Kolojejchick described how members can click on sites on our webpage.  These sites are safe and 

provide excellent resources for our members. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 12:05 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted by Diana Fesenmyer, Acting Secretary 


